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September 1, 2021 

Dear Prevea360 Health Plan Provider: 
 
Effective December 1, 2021, Food and Drug (FDA) approved drugs that are new to the market will 
not be covered by Prevea360 Health Plan until they are reviewed and approved by the Pharmacy 
and Therapeutics (P&T) Committee. The P&T Committee will make coverage decisions based on 
review of the new drug and communicate approval in the quarterly Provider News. If a provider 
believes that use of a new drug is medically necessary prior to P&T Committee review and approval, 
providers may submit an Exception to Coverage Request form.  
 
The Medical Injectables List will be updated to denote this process. 
 
Please contact the Prevea360 Health Plan Customer Care Center at 877-230-7555 if you have any 
questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Prevea360 Health Plan Pharmacy Services 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001TC1HiQt-IM2O9A2xJLXyVaD9m-qf28rw_iQSesNw2-sNqQA6jqZMBIlCP9gNMQeN7oxY5SSYyitXtL678Cyi_Ubi7LjKM6S9l2a_vxTEPaq4U7Xxq5rV69YLofkQmk4BI1KrtBQtJ-q8RlF9fZEmS8I1Hh--X7Z5ScLTR0aHb2NBPkKkjY9skjIT9eRES-VExbhQC18lWanzE8uuO0OtK3G5beHHDKpWdcNRJtAlR3EuR056ClKt-A%3D%3D%26c%3Ds26uGZxgh-jeYU-tJ3XAigl61luxmF_mFfJ7SfpnBgllauM5UKbutQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DOxei2DU0e8nNib_KRMyKDV4JPd2xQpox2liO5g1apW3H0HepF6v_HQ%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Chonore.manning%40deancare.com%7C1b4769ad2f644ca1e9ed08d96d96064b%7Cfbb1df866d494545bde79583d50eee17%7C0%7C0%7C637661313384448849%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=h0taROx3mWL8rTZcuok87DgG8qqoQbGexn2xBF7Z2Eo%3D&reserved=0

